
English:  
This week we will be reading ‘What the Ladybird heard at the seaside’ and we will be  
writing our own seaside adventure stories. Our adventure stories need a beginning, 
middle and end and we will be thinking about a problem that can happen in our 
story.  

Phonics:    
This week we will be revising the sounds: 

ew, ie and igh  

from, help, back, animals, will, this, that, then, them, with, went, 
children, just, off 

Maths: 
This week we are going to be continuing with our fraction topic and 
focusing on quarters. We will be cutting objects into quarters making 
sure we create 4 equal parts. We will then be splitting quantities into 
quarters and thinking about sharing into 4 groups. We will be doing 
this practically with counters first.  
  

Homework: 
Please read daily with your child. They are able to change their coloured book 
each day.  
Monster phonic books get changed each Monday. Please make sure monster 
phonic books are kept in school bags so we can change them.   
 
Homework will come home on a Friday and needs to be handed in the 
following Wednesday.  
 
Your child will be tested on their weekly spellings every Friday. Spellings for 
the next half term will be coming home.  
 
Please support your child learning their star spellings for this half term. Your 
child will be tested on their star spellings on Monday 15th July.   
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Action Points: 
★On Wednesday 10th July we will be building a puppet theatre and creating puppets. We 
will be using junk modelling materials and your child will need to bring in a bag of junk 
modelling materials on that day. Please read the letter I sent out for more information.      

★Please make sure your child’s reading books and diary is in their bag each day. Monster 
phonic books are changed every Monday and your child can choose from their coloured 
basket daily.     

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 1 Team   


